SOUTH CENTRAL RAILWAY
Headquarters Office
Personnel Branch
Secunderabad.

No. P[R]676/V Date: 0¥.06.2018

ALL CONCERNED
PERSONNEL BRANCH SERIAL CIRCULAR No. |02/2018

Copy of Board's letter No.E[NG]I-2017/TR/24 dated 21.05.2018 is forwarded for
information, guidance and necessary action. Board’'s letters dated 10.06.2014,
29.08.2014 and 21.09.2015 quoted therein were circulated under S.C. No.87/2014,

103/2014 and 105/2015, respectively. m
[K.RAVT KUMAR]

Secy. to PCPO
For Principal Chief Personnel Officer
Copy of Board's letter No. E[NG]I-2017/TR/24 dated 21.05.2018 [RBE No. 70/2018]

Sub: Implementation of Hon’ble Supreme Court's judgment
dated 31.10.2013 in WP[C]82/2011-Postings/Transfers
on Railways-Corrigendum-Regarding.

dok ke

In continuation of Board's letter No.E[NG]I-2013/TR/7 dated 21.09.2015, it
has further been decided to replace para 2[iii] of Board's letter No. E(O)lll-
2014/PL/03 dated 10.06.2014 as under:

[ii] For officials of the level-Il and above in Zonal Railway Headquarters:

[a] One Officer of Personnel Branch at least one scale below the Cadre
Controlling Authority [Minimum junior scale].

[b] One officer of the concerned Department at least one scale below the Cadre
Controlling Authority [minimum junior scale]

[c] One officer outside the Department at least one scale below the Cadre
Controlling Authority [minimum junior scale].

Competent Authority: The competent authority to accept the
recommendations of the above Placement Committee shall be the concerned
HOD.

Z Simultaneously, in supersession of Para 12 of Board’s letter No. E(O)IlI-
2014/PL/03 dated 29.08.2014, it is hereby clarified that mutual transfer and one-
way request transfer cases may be kept out of the ambit of Placement

Committees.
sd/-
[M.K.Meena)/DDE[N]

INDEX No. 1078 TRANSFERS S.C.No. |

[1] Board have advised the Placement Committee for officials in | 102/2018 |
level-ll and above in Zonal Rly Headquarters should be minimum |
in Jr. Scale and the competent authority to accept the
recommendations is the concerned HOD [2] Board have clarified
that mutual transfer and one-way request transfer cases are to be
kept out of the ambit of Placement Committees.




